
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  
 
Email:  

Dear  

I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 240414 
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
I am writing to you under the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act 
2000 to request the following information regarding the staffing of registered 
nurses within your   rganization: 
 

1. The total number of Registered Nurses employed by your organization. 
2. Please provide this information by headcount. However, if headcount 

data is unavailable, Whole-Time Equivalent (WTE) figures would suffice. 
 

Total number of registered nurses (heads) = 133 
 

This includes everyone with the Nursing and Midwifery Council (NMC) 
registration as recorded on ESR. 

 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 

If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 


